

Center for Advanced Learning 1484 NW Civic Drive Gresham, Oregon 97030

May 26, 2011

Dear Steve Davis,

Thank you so much for taking the time to come talk to our class and teach us about yoga. We had a lot of fun learning about the history of yoga as well as learning some of the yoga poses. We never knew about how music was incorporated into yoga. You taught us a lot about the importance of the role yoga can play in living a healthy lifestyle.

One of our classes favorite parts of your presentation was when you played the flute for us. It really engaged our minds into learning yoga and meditation. Again, thank you for driving out here and teaching our class. Good luck on your trip. We hope you have a blast and learn a ton!

Sincerely,

Ms. Rabe's First Period Class

THE CENTER FOR ADVANCED LEARNING 1484 NW CIVIC DRIVE GRESHAM, OREGON 97030 503.667.4978 FAX: 503.492.1572 www.thecenterforadvancedlearning.org